
 
 

Action Day – January 5th 2012                       Report by Robert Briggs 
 Photographs by Margaret Adnitt 

  
Our first working morning of the New Year was greeted by a bright and sunny winter 
morning. 
7 willing helpers worked on clearing the bracken around the trees on the 
common next to Botany Brook making it easy to cut with the large grass cutting 
machinery during the year.  
 
After the strong winds, fallen tree branches needed to be removed from the area 
around Botany Brook as well as the bracken from the sloping bank. 
   
Litter picking around this area was also undertaken. 
  
 

 
 

 


